
Blue Rock Water Company 
PO Box 2440 

Sun Valley • Idaho • 83353 
206•764•3345

October 11, 2023 

Kathy Hunder 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Olympia, WA 98503 

Re: Tariff Rate Submission – to comply with ESHB 1329 

Dear Ms. Hunder, 

Attached is the proposed tariff rate schedule modification to comply with ESHB 1329. BRWCO has 
not prepared a customer mailing as the ESHB 1329 and mailing address changes are the only 
changes. Consumers were already made aware of the address change earlier in the year. Due to the 
additional language, several sections moved from page to page, causing additional revisions. 

This filing will not generate additional revenue for the company; therefore, the company is not 
submitting depreciation schedules, proforma adjustments, and other materials, excluding those 
referenced in the letter, as required by WAC 480-07-530 and requests a waiver of that rule to the extent 
necessary.  

Mr. Jason Dorland has the authority to issue tariff pages on behalf of the company, and the 
undersigned has the authority to file those tariff pages on behalf of the company. 

The company respectfully requests that the Commission approve the filed revised tariff sheets. If 
you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch with the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Finance Manager 

Cc: Jason Dorland (via email)  

Encl: BRWCO Tariff Sheets 1 to 17.1 

Sara Dorland 
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